
 

NOTICE TO THE TOWN OF BELLE PLAINE 

NOTIFICATION OF NONCANDIDACY 

The town of Belle Plaine will have a Supervisor 

#2 vacancy to fill at the Spring election on  

April 1,2025 

Public Caucus will be held on January 20, 2025 

at 7:00 p.m. at the Belle Plaine Community 

Center 

Kristine Vomastic Clerk 

Posted: 

www.Belleplainewi.com 

Town of Belle Plaine Community Center 

http://www.belleplainewi.com/

